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Chase on the conceptual site plan Jackson the property owner is showing access to his
property off Sandelin Ln as existing gated access and emergency access. He has NO access off
Sandelin Ln. The previous owner knew there was no access and Jackson told me he knew
there were access issues when he bought the property.  April 28 1975 the roads were deeded
to Sunshine Estates and recorded. Jackson has installed a gate and had punched a drive way to
Salmon La Sac Rd. If you have any questions, please E-mail or call me. Thank you Pat Staup
425-530-9511
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